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CBT Classes Begin Tuesday 

 I'm writing you today to ask you to be in 

prayer.   

 In spite of all the challenges, the Haitian 

Directors and staff are getting ready to begin the 

9th class of the CBT.  It's harder to get fuel and 

supplies, and everything is more dangerous, but 

they are committed to continuing to train 

preachers. 

 The photo above is a reminder what most students are facing as 

they travel to the CBT from their homes.  For some students, it will take 

two days of travel...on a bench, with his feet on his bag, on a crowded 

bus, over rough roads, and over mountains. 

Please be praying for safe travels for all of our students.   

Bertin Victor and Gedeon 

Abraham will be traveling from 

the South East of Haiti.   They 

will travel the long way around 

(through Hinche) to avoid the 

gang-controlled area of Port au Prince.  Their trip will be especially 

difficult.  Please pray for them in particular.    

INSIDE 
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New Haitian Director 

H a i t i a n  C h r i s t i a n  F o u n d a t i o n  

 "Jackie" Evins Pierrot has stepped 

down as a Haitian Director.  

  We are so grateful to Jackie for his 

service these past few years.  He is 

working on moving his family to the U.S. 

   

 Edouard St. Clervil was selected as our new Haitian 

Director.  He will join Fonrose and Richard in directing the daily 

workings of the CBT. 

 Please pray for the Haitian Directors.  Their work 

has become much more difficult and dangerous this year.  

Edouard St. Clervil is the 
newest Haitian Director.  

This is a man you’ve 
trained! 

The men 

you’ve 
trained are 

training 
more men 

at the CBT 



New Instructors Added from Among our Graduates 
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Rosemond Marcellus and Raymond Donatien will begin teaching classes this 

trimester.  Marcellus is from the 6th Class and Donatien the 7th Class.  Marcellus will teach 

Homiletics (preaching) and Donatien will teach Evangelism. 

 

Isn't it wonderful to have so many of our graduates stepping up to train other men?  All our 

instructors for this trimester (other than Fonrose) are CBT Graduates!  

Please pray for all our instructors.  They dedicate themselves to this important work 

while continuing their ministries.  Travel is difficult and can be dangerous at this time.  

 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support that make this work possible. 

You are sending the gospel to HaiƟ! 

Rosemond Marcellus and Raymond Donatien are both CBT graduates who will 
join our teaching staff this trimester. 

These are men you’ve trained who are giving back to train more men  


